
From: Campbell, Michael
Sent: 2/28/2013 4:43:00 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Automatic reply: Fwd: Leadership Changes in The Safety and Enforcement 

Division

Thank you for your message.I will be out of the office Wednesday Feb 27th, through Friday, March 1st, with intermittant access to 
e-mail. I will return to the office on February 4th.

If you need immediate assistance, please contact Margarita Zuniga, at MZ1@opuc.ca.gov (or via phone at: 415-703-3206)

MC
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